
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Public Input, Body Worn Cameras 

         DATE:    July 20, 2021 

  

 
Background:  
 
Prior to implementing body worn cameras, it is required that the public be allowed to express their 
concerns.  The Police Department hosted an open house on the topic July 14, 2021, there was no 
public in attendance. 
 
Recommendation:  
 
Staff recommends that the City Council accept public input regarding body worn cameras.  Con-
cerns expressed by the public will be addressed during the August 5, 2021 study session where the 
Police will review the statutory authorization for body worn cameras, the research and work to 
date, and the modifications made to the State’s boilerplate policy. 
 


